
The ACORN for the week of October 28, 2019 
Virtue for October - Reverence 

This Week 
 Tuesday 10/29/19 - Safety Committee 
 Thursday 10/31/19 - Halloween Parade 
 Friday 11/1/19 - No School  

 Lantern Walks (Various dates and locations TBA) 
 11/5/19 Parent Council Meeting 
 11/7/19 Parent Training Opportunity with Anna Rainville 

The Blue Oak Garden Club needs your help! 
This year box tops will be collected to raise money 
to help maintain the gardens on campus. Our first 
round of box tops need to be turned in by  
Halloween. 

SAFETY COMMITTEE: Two Parent Member are Needed 

This is a year-long commitment. Meetings are once a month for three months and 
then meetings will only be on an as-needed basis. The committee will be reviewing 
our site safety plan and reporting to the board. The first meeting is Tuesday, October 
29 at 4:15 PM. Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve the Blue Oak 
Community! 

CONTACT PERSON:  Tess Slaton, tslaton@blueoakcharterschool.org, 530-879-7483 x 

Next Week 

BOX TOP$ 

Safety Committee 

Gratitude 
Thank You! 
Heartfelt gratitude goes out to our local farmers, Lundberg Farms, for their 
generous donation of 5, 25 pound bags of organic rice to the Kindergarten 
food program. For yet another year, our students will continue to grow with 
their healthful, organic and delicious product. We are so grateful! 

Thank You! 
Shout out to several parents, students, and staff members who volunteered 
their time and talents last Friday evening to decorate the Great Room for 
the Halloween Dance. Thank you also to Food Maxx Chico for their generous 
donation. Together the Halloween Dance was a great success! 

 

http://tslaton@blueoakcharterschool.org/

